
 

 

 

 

Dear Representative Herbkersman, 

NFIB is the nation's leading small business advocacy organization. Every two years NFIB 

compiles a voting record for each member of the South Carolina Legislature. We only 

use votes that directly impact small businesses in South Carolina.  

I am pleased to announce that based on your voting record on the issues NFIB 

supported in 2019-2020 the NFIB/SC PAC is proud to endorse your candidacy 

for office in 2020. The political action committee is comprised exclusively of NFIB 

members. 

The 2019-2020 NFIB South Carolina Voting Record included legislation regarding: 

- Cares act funding 

- Business license reform 

- Forgiveness of PPP loans from state taxes 

- Pushing broadband out to all of South Carolina 

Your voting record demonstrates a commitment to the issues critical to the success of 

South Carolina’s small businesses. On behalf of NFIB members in South Carolina, thank 

you for your support of small business in the South Carolina Legislature. Your 

information will be included in our voting guide which is sent to all NFIB members within 

your district.   

For more information about NFIB, please visit https://www.nfib.com 

Elizabeth Trenbeath 

NFIB/SC PAC Chair 

NFIB.com 

 

 

### 

  

For more than 75 years, NFIB has been the voice of small business, advocating on behalf of America’s small and 

independent business owners, both in Washington, D.C., and in all 50 state capitals. NFIB is nonprofit, nonpartisan, and 

member-driven. Since our founding in 1943, NFIB has been exclusively dedicated to small and independent businesses 

and remains so today. For more information, please visit www.NFIB.com. 
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